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NOTICE OF MOTION  

St. Mathew’s Our Lady of Light Festival  

Moved by: Councillor Frank Di Giorgio  

 

SUMMARY:    

St. Mathew’s Catholic Church will hold a Festival on September 4th, 5th, 6th and 7th 2009. 
St. Mathew’s Catholic Church has applied to the Liquor Board of Ontario for a special occasion 
permit ; and it is a requirement of the Liquor Board of Ontario that the local municipality in 
which the special occasion permit application has been made, declare the event to be a 
community festival of municipality significance; and the Ward Councillor has received this 
formal request from St. Mathew’s Catholic Church.   

RECOMMENDATIONS:   

1.  Community Council declare St. Mathew’s Catholic Church festival of Our Lady of light to be     
a community festival of municipality significance.    

   

Councillor Frank Di Giorgio 
York South – Weston, Ward #12   


